
Queen’s House will be hosting our 18th Annual Bike-a-thon.   
           We are asking people to move for Queen’s House in the Ride, Walk n”Zoom.  
 

We are launching this event on the Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Patroness of 
the Oblates on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 7:00 pm on Zoom. 

 
Moving & Zooming for Queen’s House 

 

Our Zoom Program for the evening will include the following:  

Welcome: Martha Fergusson 

Prayer:  Brendan Bitz 

Greetings: Father Ron Rolheiser 

  Fr. Ron will join us from San Antonio via ZOOM to share a 20-minute reflection. 

History:  Father Paul will share a story about the challenges of the first bike-a-thon held 

way back in 2002.  

Father Bill will talk about the significance for the Oblates of September 8th, the 

Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 

Responding to Our Challenges: 

• Brendan Bitz, Director 

• Martha Fergusson, Events & Engagement Coordinator 

• Sarah Donnelly, Program Director 

 

Closing Prayer:     Sarah Donnelly 

  

Join us on Zoom!   
Join us for our Bike-a-Thon Event Opener on Zoom:  

  

Topic: “Moving for Queen’s House.” 

Date:   Tuesday, September 8, 2020 

Time:   7:00 pm Saskatchewan 

Link:    https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81615122054pwd=MlNjNCs4N1MzN0hlb2NydnFETkNSdz09 

  

Meeting ID:     816 1512 2054 

Passcode:        bike2020 

Need to learn zoom—Call for coaching 

Martha Fergusson 306 270 2378 

  

  

  

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81615122054?pwd=MlNjNCs4N1MzN0hlb2NydnFETkNSdz09


  
 

  Participate as you can!  

  

Bike:  As a Cyclist participate in this event by paying a $100 entry fee.  This fee is waived if 

you raise more than $100 in sponsorship donations.   

  

Walk: As a Walker participate in this event by paying a $100 entry fee. This fee is waived if 

you raise more than $100 in sponsorship donations.  

 

Pick your times & Design your own Route: Walk or ride any time beginning September 

8th and until sundown on September 21, the last full day of summer. Select your own safe route and 

away you go.  We invite you to share an “action” picture that captures your participation as you 

“Move for Queen’s House”. 

   

As we adapt to a safe, flexible FUN and FUND raiser; here are some of the creative people 

that you can sponsor if you choose not to walk or ride yourself. 

Father Paul Fachet omi 
Father Paul is the honourary captain for his team of young biker riders.  So far we have Falyn, Wyatt, Owen 

and Nate Bitz. Please let us know if you would like to join this gang. 

  

Father Bill Stang omi 
Father Bill will be walking at and around Trinity Manor for Queen’s House this year.  

  

Dave Henderson 
Dave Henderson represents our staff and he already walks or bikes each day, so this is a natural 

extension of his active support.  

 

See our website for pledge & waiver forms, information, and updates.  Also, on our 

website, there is an on-line donate button that you can conveniently use, and your 

charitable receipt will be emailed to you upon completion of the donation.  

http://www.queenshouse.org/   Paper copies can be sent to you upon request 

http://www.queenshouse.org/

